December 9, 1942.

Station mu.

Topekea, Iansas.
Dear Emie:
Remembering the

yun ancpyd‘mlottor that I wrote George Edwards,

for your confidential tih.

Imwﬁuﬁxﬂm-nﬂdﬂm,awo{w
- letter you showed me written by Major Griffith to Mr.
- Bastmsn. I assure you this will be for my canfidential
file, but I would like to have a copy of it.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Direotor of Physical Education,
‘rmiﬁy Basketball Coach.




